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The school councillors judged the character drawing competition and a winner 

was chosen from each year group. Sadly Mrs Creasey was unable to attend the 

meeting as planned so Mrs Fletcher Explained to the children that she had 

spoken to Mrs Creasey about the ideas in the suggestion boxes and that Mrs 

Creasey agreed they were all good ideas, now all the children needed to was to 

choose the best idea. The council then decided that a whole school vote would 

be the best way of deciding. They made a video that could be sent to each class 

telling them that they needed to voting slips were distributed.         

                       


